
 

Cheer to Kamryn Martin  

December Associate of the Month! 

Ms. Martin join the Chartwells’ Pine Bluff Team on September 22, 2021.  She 
enjoys serving healthy and happy meals to the scholars at Jack Robey Middle 
School. She is always eager and willing to support her co-workers whenever 
possible. She is humble, pleasant, dependable, and always has a positive attitude.  

“Kamryn Martin participated in our University of Arkansas at Pine Bluff Project SEARCH 
program. During the 9-month period, Kamryn was able to obtain 3 certifications. They are, 
OSHA, Serve Safe and Professional Guest Services.  Kamryn participated in 3 rotations on 
the campus of UAPB. Where she was afforded the opportunity to gain many transferrable job 
skills.  She is a very kind, respectful, dedicated, and intelligent young lady.”  

Sherice Butler 
ACCESS Initiative 

UAPB Project SEARCH 
Instructor/Coach 
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What’s Cooking?  
Online Menus! 

The way we access our 
school menus is changing 
in an exciting new way!  

Pine Bluff School District in 
partnership with Chartwells 
K12, is now using Nutrislice 
to publish school menus to 
an interactive website and 
free smartphone app. Now 
our school community can 
access menus anywhere, 

anytime!  

Easy-to-use-features 
• Daily menu items, with a                                                   

photo and description  
• Nutrition Information  
• Filters for common food 

allergens like nuts, wheat and 
dairy  
• Available in 50+ languages 

Get started today!  
• Download or open the app.  
• Find your district.  
• Select your preferred location 

and favorite it.  
• View daily menu items 
OR visit 
https://pinebluffschools.nutrislice.c
om/menu/ 

 

 

At the heart of Chartwells is a strong team of motivated, caring and conscientious 
individuals who are dedicated to ensuring all scholars leave the cafeteria happier and 
healthier than they came in. Each of our associates are dedicated to ensuring 
scholars leave the cafeteria happier and healthier than they came in. We all have 

the same goal – delivering the best foodservice possible.  

We Are Team Pine Bluff School District 

 

 

Spice It Up is a celebration of international recipes that are 
proven to raise the bar of the spice rack empowering 
students to join in cooking with various spices that are sauce 
to spice us any meal with their family and friends. December 
Discovery Kitchen menu items will include: Elementary side 
item: Cinnamon Glazed Carrots & Secondary Entrée: 
Nashville Hot Chicken Sandwich   

December 15, 2021 scholars at all Secondary Schools will sample one of two 
new culinary concepts:  

                               MAC & CHEESY OLOGY 

 
 
 

December 16, 2021 Cookies & Cupcakes with Scholars  
 Forrest Park Pre-K will enjoy fresh bake sugar cookies & holiday sprinkles  

 Primary Schools will enjoy decorating mini-cakes. 

WHY STUDENT CHOICE? 

Gives Students a VOICE in the menu options! 

 

https://pinebluffschools.nutrislice.com/menu/
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